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GovERNMENT NOTICES ® GOEWERMENTSKENNISGEWINGS

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS
NO. 989 21 SEPTEMBER 2018

NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT: WASTE ACT, 2008

CONSULTATION ON THE AMENDED PROPOSED INDUSTRY WASTE TYRE MANAGEMENT PLANS

l, Derek Andre Hanekom, Minister of Environmental Affairs (acting), under section 32(5A), read with
sections 72 and 73 of the National Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No. 58 of 2008),
hereby give notice of my intention to consider the two amended Industry Waste Tyre Management Plans
received, namely TWAMISA and SATRUCO. The Industry Waste Tyre Management Plans were received
for consideration in response to Govemment Notice No. 1148, published in Government Gazstte No. 41213
of 30 October 2017 under section 28(1) of National Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008, which
called upon the tyre industry to prepare and submit an industry waste tyre management plan for approval.
Public hearings were conducted on these proposed pians and the proponents were requested to amend
their submissions after considering the comments received during the process. The proponents have
amended their submissions which are now made available to the pubic to provide any further comments
and inputs. Please note that the industry waste management plans are published as they were received
and government takes no responsibility for the content of the documents.

"Members of the public are invited to submit to the Minister, within 30 days from the date of publication of
this Notice in the Gazetfe, written inputs or comments on the revised Industry Waste Tyre Management
Plans to the following addresses:

By post to: The Director General: Department of Environmental Affairs
Attention: Ms Mamogala Musekene

Private Bag X447

Pretoria

0001
Byhand at:  Environment House, 473 Steve Biko Street, Pretoria, Arcadia, 0082.
By email: tyreindwmp@environment.gov.za

Enquiries: Ms Mamogale Musekene {012) 399 9407

Copies of the revised Industry Waste Tyre Management Plans can be obtained from Mr Anben Pillay, Tel
(012) 399-9827 at the following address: Environment House, 473 Steve Biko Street, Arcadia, Pretoria, or
downloaded at the following link http://sawic.environment.gov.za/?menu=349.

Comments or Inputs received after the closing date may not be considered.

ot

DEREK ANDRE HANEKOM
MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS (ACTING)

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






